RECEIVED

By Office of the Commission Secretary at 11:43 am, Jun 27, 2022

From: Jacquelyn Lopez

To: Heather Filemyr; Sarah Mahmood

Cc: Amy Rothstein

Subject: RE: Supplement to AOR 2022-09 (Democratic Party of Wisconsin Federal)
Date: Thursday, June 23, 2022 2:38:18 PM

Hi Heather,

Confirmed.

Thank you,

Jackie

Jacquelyn (“Jackie”) Lopez
Elias Law Group LLP
Partner

202-968-4514
jlopez@elias.law

CONFIDENTIAL: This email may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). Any unauthorized use or disclosure of this communication is prohibited. If you believe that you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system.

From: Heather Filemyr < >

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 5:40 PM

To: Jacquelyn Lopez <jlopez@elias.law>; Sarah Mahmood <smahmood@elias.law>
Cc: Amy Rothstein < >

Subject: Supplement to AOR 2022-09 (Democratic Party of Wisconsin Federal)

Ms. Lopez and Ms. Mahmood:

Thank you for speaking with me about your advisory opinion request on behalf of the
Democratic Party of Wisconsin Federal. My understanding of the clarifying information you
provided is as follows:

1. Under the proposal, the joint fundraising committee would distribute joint fundraising
proceeds directly to the nominee if the nominee ratifies the joint fundraising agreement
within10 days of the state of Wisconsin declaring the winner of the 2022 democratic
primary election. The joint fundraising committee would not distribute any joint
fundraising proceeds through the nominee fund. The requestor would be amenable to
modifying this approach if required to do so by the Commission, however, for example,
by having the joint fundraising committee distribute joint fundraising proceeds to the
nominee fund, which would then forward the proceeds to the nominee.

2. The second bullet on page 4 of the request should read as follows: “enter into a written


vferebee
Received


agreement with the nominee fund that identifies the joint fundraising representative and
states a formula for the allocation of fundraising proceeds, which will be included in a
joint fundraising notice with every solicitation for contributions.”

Please send me an email that either confirms the accuracy of these statements or corrects them.

Your response may be considered to be a supplement to the advisory opinion request; if so, it
will be posted on the Commission’s website.

Sincerely,
Heather Filemyr

Attorney
Federal Election Commission





